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Phased re-opening of school 
Government Guidelines
Wednesday 3rd June

Dear Parent/ Carers,

As you know, we have been open to a number of groups of children since March 23rd.  We opened further to a very small group of Nursery and Reception children yesterday. In future days and weeks, we hope to extend this further when it is safe to do so considering our school site and the measures that need to be put in place to 

Staff have taken a great deal of time and care over the past days, weeks and months to ensure we are keeping your children and ourselves as safe from the COVID 19 virus as possible whilst they are in school.

Please be reminded to also keep the morning and end of day arrangements the same unless there is an absolute emergency. Children should not be using different transport providers unless the bus company directs them to do so.


Please continue to support us by ensuring government guidelines are adhered to during the times they are not in school. 

Thank you for your support,
Belinda Athey – Headteacher.
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CorE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland NE66 4UP

Telephone: 01665 574222 Email: admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk
Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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